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 Town of Halifax 

 Conservation Commission 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing conducted by the Halifax Conservation Commission 

under the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40 (Wetlands Protection Act) and Chapter 

164 of The Town of Halifax (Halifax Wetland Protection Bylaw) on Tuesday, March 23, 2021, at 

6:00 p.m., via ZOOM to consider the Notice of Intent filed on March 4, 2021, by Solitude Lake 

Management of Shrewsbury, MA on behalf of the Town of Halifax, in reference to the project: an 

integrated management program at Monponsett Ponds to monitor, assess and implement measures 

for control of non-native/nuisance aquatic vegetation, specifically with the use of USEPA/State 

registered aquatic herbicides/algaecides. Located at East and West Monponsett Pond.  

Halifax/Hanson, MA. 

 

ZOOM link details to be posted 48 hours prior to meeting on town website 

 

Copies of the filing may be reviewed at the Conservation Commission’s office at the Halifax 

Town Hall; (781) 293-1735. 
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